
-----Original Message----- 
From: Salehi, Dan 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2006 3:31 PM 
To: AB95 Comments 
Subject: Comments of the Bar Association of the District of Columbia to PTO's Proposed IDS 
Rules 

Dear Mr. Bernstein:  
Attached please find comments of the Bar Association of the District of Columbia 
to the proposed IDS rules.  
 

<<BADC's Comments to Proposed IDS Rules.pdf>>  
Sincerely,  
Dan Salehi  
Duane Morris LLP  
1667 K Street, N.W.  
Washington DC 20006  
Tel. (202) 776.5239  
Fax (202) 776.7801  
www.duanemorris.com  
 












